
  

 

 
Attention juniors:  Want to help out with planning and building the junior prom? We will be working in Room 7-2 on 

Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5:15 for the month of March.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada with any questions.  

 

Remember, tonight Tuesday, March 21st at 7:00 pm is the NHS Induction Ceremony in the 9-10 auditorium. 

 

All Model Congress members attending the Model UN this weekend, there will be meeting today, Tuesday and 

Wednesday after school in room 109. 

 

There will be practice for any student taking the Physics Bowl test in room 228 on Wednesday, March 22nd  
and Wednesday, March 29th  beginning at 230 pm.  Anyone taking the test is welcome to attend. 

 

Congrats to the Sailing team on their 2nd place finish over the weekend.  On Saturday, the team travelled 

up to SUNY Maritime and competed against 12 other schools from New Jersey and New York. They 

sailed in the snow and freezing rain and captured 2nd for the day!  Congrats again! 

 

If you are interested in joining the team, practices are just starting and the weather will continue to 

warm up!!!! It is not too late to learn a sport you can do for the rest of your life!!!! 

If interested, please contact Amy Haig (amy_haig@comcast.net) (609) 618-6449 or Michelle Green 

(mgreenlbi@comcast.net) (609) 377 – 4076. 

 

Trip to Greece - Come join us on an 11 day adventure to the birthplace of democracy – Greece!  We 
will visit Athens, Crete, Delphi, and various sites in the Peloponnese.  Trip price includes round trip 
airfare, hotel accommodations, transportation to and from archaeological sites, 9 dinners, and 7 
breakfasts.  For more information, please attend our meeting on Wednesday, March 22nd at 6:30 pm 
in the 11/12 library. 
 
It’s time to get ready for spring! Model Congress is having its Spring Flower Fundraiser from now through 

Thursday, March 23rd. All orders placed will be available for pickup before Spring Break! Order forms are 

available in homerooms, room 109 or from Mr. Klos. 

 

There will be an Amnesty International meeting after school on Thursday, March 23rd in room 109. 

 
All S.T.Y.L.E. students attending the workshop Friday March 24th, please go to the 11/12 foyer at the end 
of period 4 to meet, then walk over to the Board Building. 

 

Quarterlies will March 27th through March 30th, please plan accordingly.   

 
ATTENTION all students: Have you ever had the desire to be a model?  Do you want to get out an experience local 

shops? There is an upcoming Clothing Studio Fashion show, showcasing the locally owned stores as well as student 

garments, and everyone is welcome to sign up! 

 

Sign-ups in both lunches March 27th-30th (Monday – Thursday) 
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Permission slips are due April 5th, Store trip FRIDAY, April 28th till 2 pm 

Fashion Show May 4th (Be there 6:15 / Starts at 7:00 pm. 

 
Do you want to become a BEACON OF HOPE? Jetty has designed shirts, with the help of the Entrepreneurship 
class, in support of David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation.  T-shirts and sweatshirts are now in! All 
proceeds will go to the David’s Dream and Believe Cancer Foundation. Pick up an order form in the main offices 
or outside of room 122 today!!!  
 
"The entrepreneurship class has teamed up with Jetty to help create zip-up hoodies and t-shirts with a new 
design to raise money for the Southern Regional Education Foundation. The SREF pays for PSATs and donates 
supplies to help further our students’ education. Order forms can be picked up and dropped off at room 122." 
 
The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this spring.  Registration 
forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin March 27th. 


